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JAAB
OUTDOOR CRAWLING
INSECT KILLER
AJRS AIRSPRAY@

CONTACT & RESIDUAL INSECTICIDE
(Kills on Contact and Keeps on Killing After it Dries)

DOMESTIC

JET STREAM SPRAY - 7 to 9 METERS

Kills: Tent Caterpillars & Spiders in hard to reach places
such as trees, roof overhangs, eaves, downspouts & ceilings in
outdoor storage areas.  Also kills Earwigs, Crickets,
Silverfish and Ants.

GUARANTEE

d-trans Allethrin                          0.050%
N-Octyl Biclycloheptene Dicarboximide     0.400%
Chlorpyrifos                               0.500%

REG. NO. 25742 P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS                mL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

JAAB America Chem-Ex Inc.,
3 Mackinon Drive

Lennoxville, Quebec
J1M 1Z7

NON-GAS AEROSOL.  Delivers a quiet, even spray without using
CFC or hydrocarbon propellents.  All net contents are
available for use, unlike a normal aerosol where a large
percentage is propellent that is lost to the atmosphere and
serves no other purpose than propelling product from the



container.

CONTAINER CAN BE HELD IN ANY POSITION, EVEN UPSIDE DOWN TO
SPRAY INSECTS IN THE MOST DIFFICULT TO REACH AREAS.

DIRECTIONS: The spray will reach from 7 to 9 meters so you
will be able to reach the insects high in your trees, eaves or
ceilings.  The best time to spray is on a calm day so the wind
does not affect the Ajet spray@ from reaching the pests.

Tent Caterpillars - build their nests in deciduous and
evergreen ornamentals.  They should be treated as soon as the
nest building begins.  Spray directly onto and into the web
with the Ajet spray@ as early as possible in 2-3 second blasts.
 The spray will be forceful enough to enable it to penetrate
the web.

Spiders - Spray into the hiding places such as cracks and
crevices and where spiders build their webs such as in your
windows, corners, door frames, eaves, downspouts & outdoor
storage areas.  With the Ajet spray@ you will be able to reach
the webs and spiders in the high hard to reach areas being
treated.  Other insects listed on the front panel will also be
killed.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not heat, puncture or incinerate container. 
Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Avoid
contact with eyes, skin, or clothing.  May cause skin and eye
irritation.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call
physician or a poison control centre immediately.  In case of
contact with the skin, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes,
flush with water 15 minutes, get medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.  Obtain medical attention
immediately, taking the pesticide container with you.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, wrap and dispose in
household garbage.

******************************
This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not



provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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